
Weekly Message 
December 16, 2022 

 
Hello James Mowat Families 
 
Our Holiday Concert was a great success. This was an amazing 
opportunity for students to perform for all of our guests.  A huge thank 
you to all the staff who made this possible and to our students who 
diligently practiced until everything was just right.   We hope you 
enjoyed the show and appreciate your ongoing support.  We collected 
411 pounds of food and $85 cash for the food bank. 
 
After a long and tumultuous journey, and with the help of everyone, we 
made it to the North Pole.  Due to the unforeseen chilly weather all 
passengers required hot chocolate and candy canes to warm 
up.  Fortunately, we had a special hot chocolate delivery on the Mowat 
Express and the trip was enjoyed by all.  Thank you to all for supporting 
this important reading initiative.  
 
On behalf of James Mowat Staff we wish everyone a festive and safe 
holiday.   We hope you have the merriest holiday season filled with 
laughter and joy.   
 
James Mowat Elementary 
 
 


